

## **27 November 2017**

## **DPI Water member bulletin**

Dear members,

The PSA (CPSU NSW) has received a few emails from members indicating they are now working for WaterNSW, but are still on the DPI Water email list. If you have moved to WaterNSW, it is very, very important you let us know as soon as possible.

You can find updates about the negotiations at <a href="http://psa.asn.au/state-owned-corps-water-nsw/">http://psa.asn.au/state-owned-corps-water-nsw/</a> and there will be two teleconferences this week for members, and a members-only ballot to determine if the union will accept or reject the proposed enterprise agreement.

Please email <a href="mailto:cpsu.nsw@psa.asn.au">cpsu.nsw@psa.asn.au</a> with your name, work email address, and work location so we can update our records, and ensure that you receive all the relevant updates.

Please note, all members of the Public Service Association of NSW are also members of the CPSU NSW. Members retain their membership if/when transferring between the Public Service and Government Services such as State Owned Corporations.





